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March 17, 2025 
 

 
Dear Friends, 

 

As always, I am pleased to extend my best wishes and warm greetings to 
everyone in Oshawa and throughout Canada as we recognize Falun Dafa Day 

on May 13th. 
 

I wish to welcome back to Canada the Shen Yun Performing Arts for the 2025 

season.  
 

This year, as we have seen an escalation of Communist Chinese government 

interference and transnational repression even here in Canada through a 
global campaign against Falun Gong and Shen Yun, I am even more firm in 

my resolve to support and protect the vulnerable. I am committed to being a 
passionate defender of individual freedom in worship, assembly, and speech. 

 

Shen Yun embodies Canada’s commitment to cultural diversity while 

showcasing universal values and timeless virtues that have been shared across 
civilizations throughout history.  

 
As a performance that inspires, uplifts, and deeply resonates with Canadians, 

offering significant cultural and artistic enrichment, I wholeheartedly 

support the event. 
 

In closing I wish to extend my appreciation and best wishes… 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

 

 
Dr. Colin Carrie MP 

Oshawa 


